

Name:

I. Choose the correct answer.

1. I was very tired, I determined to walk on to the next village.
A. therefore B. however C. and D. or
2. You can come here either on Monday on Friday.
A. or B. nor C. both D. and
3. He had to act immediately; he would have been too late.
A. consequently B. nevertheless C. still D. otherwise
4. They said both he I were to come.
A. and B. but C. or d. so
5. He never works he gains all the prizes.
A. furthermore B. whereas C. but D. accordingly
6. Mrs. Rose needs to take special pills she can't afford them.
A. but B. and C. although D. because
7. Mr. Shaw couldn't turn on the TV channel he asked the nurse to do it.
A. and B. so C. while D. when
8. I didn't actually want any more dessert Mary forced it on me.
A. although B. therefore C. if D. but
9. Dr. Stevens rushed to the hospital he could help a patient.
A. so B. and C. or D. but
10. Nurse Kelly Nurse Nanny helped the patient to stand up.
A. or B. and C. while D. when

Exercise 2: Complete with: *because/ while/when/if/although*

1. He was late the bus didn't come.
2. They climbed the mountain it was very windy.
3. Lenny was watching the planes, his wife was reading in the car.
4. he was very ill, he didn't take any medicine.
5. you come back from your trip, we'll meet to discuss the problem.
6. he was the best candidate, he didn't win the elections.
7. We're going to lose this game the team doesn't start playing better soon.
8. Some fish can survive only in salt water, other species can live only in fresh water.

9. He couldn't sleep he was very tired.
10. Everybody likes him he is nice and helpful.

III. Read the passage

The dragon dance and the lion dance was originated from China, and it has been introduced to many parts of the world. The dragon dance and lion dance are also popular in some traditional festivals in Vietnam. Dragons symbolize wisdom, power and wealth, and they are believed to bring good luck to people. The origin of the dragon dance can be dated back to the Han Dynasty (206 BC–220 AD). It was then used in a ceremony for worshiping ancestors and praying for rain, and it gradually developed into an entertainment activity. By the Tang Dynasty (618–907) and the Song Dynasty (960–1279), it had become a common ceremonial activity in festivals like Chinese New Year.

The dragon body is woven in a round shape of thin bamboo strips, segment-by-segment, and covered with a huge red cloth with dragon scales decorating it. The whole dragon is usually up to 30 meters in length — and people hold rods every 1 to 2 meters to raise the dragon segments.



Decide if the statements are true (T) or false (F).

1. The dragon dance came from China.
2. People think that the dragon dance is associated with luck.
3. The dragon dance was firstly performed for entertainment.
4. People performed the dragon dance to pray for less rain.
5. The whole dragon is usually much more than 30 meters in high.

Answer the questions below.

1. What does the image of a dragon represent?

.....

2. When was the dragon dance originated?

.....

3. After the Han Dynasty, what was the dragon dance used for?

.....